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Director’s Message 

From President, Pam Bentz 

Summer is flying by.  Pool 

parties, music, senior games 

and great food.  Great people 

enjoying summer fun!  That’s 

what it’s all about.  The HOA is 

already planning meetings for 

September and October.  The 

summer BOD meeting is 

September 16th in the 

Clubhouse at 6:30pm.  Join us 

and find out what’s going on in 

the Village.  And bring a 

neighbor or friend.  

 

 Ed McCrane, the 

 Sarasota County 

 Emergency Management 

 Chief gave a very nice 

informational meeting on 

Hurricane Preparedness.  If you 

did not make the meeting, 

please stop by the office to pick 

up the brochure.  It is loaded 

with vital information you will 

need.  Don’t be the one that 

waits to the last minute and is 

unprepared!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Wherever you go, no matter 

what the weather, always bring 

your own sunshine.  If you want 

light to come into your life, you 

need to stand where it is 

shining.  Happiness is the only 

thing that multiplies if you 

share it.” 

 

 

 

 

It was a great turnout for the 

Pool Party.  We had 122 

residents.  Everyone had a great 

time even if it did rain!  The 

committee is working on a few 

more events coming soon. 
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We are diligently searching for 

our Veterans to complete our 

recognition wall.   If you are on 

the slide presentation in the 

library with no photo, we will 

contact you for one.  If you are 

new to Camelot Lakes, please 

let a Board member know so we 

can include you.  We need 

NAME, RANK, BRANCH OF 

SERVICE AND TIME SERVED.  

Plus a photo if you have one.   

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee Info 
 

*Check out the new revisions to 

the HOA website homepage!  

New links to the Newsletter, 

Calendars and Special Events. 

*Financial Reports are 

available upon request. 

*Meeting Minutes are posted on 

the website and will remain for 

the current year. 

*Special Events has a calendar 

of events on the website. 

*Membership now has 293 

members!  Let’s not stop there, 

the more members we have the 

stronger we are. 

*Communication Committee 

continues to work on keeping 

our members updated in a 

timely and efficient manner.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The August Basket Raffle is 

ready to go!  This basket is 

chalk full of cute stuff for your 

fur baby.  Sale runs from 

August 1 ~ August 24.  Raffle 

tickets will be available at 

Movie Night  and each event 

thereafter.   

Drawings will now take place at 

WINE WEDNESDAYS. 

The sales from these baskets 

help fund the HOA Special 

Events such as the Pool Party, 

Welcome Back Party and 

Membership Dinner. 

Thank you for your support 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The purpose of the Federation 

is to promote the general 

welfare of its members, protect 

the rights and interests of, and 

be a consumer advocate for 

manufactured/mobile home 

owners.  This is a great 

organization and worthy of 

joining.  A copy of the 

application is on our website.   

The membership fee is $25 a 

year.  Their magazine is loaded 

with information. 

 

FMO MEMBERSHIP BENEFITS 

• Full Service Website 

• Bi-Monthly Magazine 

• Monthly e-Mail Newsletter  

• Facebook Page 

• Dedicated lobbyist in 

Tallahassee, 

• “Legal Ease”, advice for 

residents and HOAs from 

FMO’s Legal Council 

• A preferred provider 

program 

• Discounted emergency road 

service, also  

• The association of others 

who are willing to come 

together to fight for your 

rights.  
 


